
From: Venkat Adon
Sent: 11/4/2014 7:39:21 AM
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: From Venkat Adon

 How are you doing, have something very important which i will like us to work 
together, through our last month auditing, i discover that Malaysia Airlines Flight 
MH370  which disappeared Seven months ago with 239 people on board, one of 
customer was inside the flight and his fund with us has no next of kin. so i want 
to present you as his next of kin and his fund with us will be transfer to you, me 
and you will share the fund 50% 50%. reply for more detail.
Mr. Venkat Adon.


